
Come out to celebrate your
student and all their

accomplishments as they say
goodbye to kindergarten and 

hello to first grade!

You can sign your student out
 after the ceremony!

Stepping UpStepping Up
CeremonyCeremony

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!

June 6, 
2024 9:30 am SUNNYSIDE 

ELEMENTARY GYM


